
From: Marian <  
Sent: December 22, 2020 7:07 AM 
To: Addington, David <David.Addington@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: 15 Church St ,Ancaster  
 
Please recognize the importance of the preservation of the historical properties in the Village of 
Ancaster and reject the proposed demolition of 15 Church St . It is wrong on every level ,from history to 
safety of the existing neighbourhood . The wound from the loss of Brandon House will never heal., 
please don’t continue to scar our village. Thank for your time. 
 
Sincerely 
Marian Ewen 
Ancaster resident for 60 years 
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